1028/58/70 CUS417/58.72 From Lady Osler to Dr. Hunter Robb April 26th 13, Norham Gardens. Oxford

Dear Dr. Robb

I feel that it is almost cruel to ask you to read notes but I am sure that your only comfort will be in the loving sympathy of friends- That will come to you from Everywhere but from none who will offer it in deeper sincerity than Dr. Osler and myself- The sad news has just come to us and we feel perfectly overwhelmed by it. "Sister Isabel" was such a tower of strength to Everyone- it seems impossible that her work in the world will go on without her. How preudd you must be of her, but how terribly sad this separation and the desolation of it all seems impossible to bear. Believe me I feel & wish to express most leving sympathy for you and your boys.

Very Sincerely

Grace R. Osler